
 
 
 
 
 
                                                                                               8th April 2022 
 
 

 
 
Dear Parents of Year 5 – (Miss McMaster’s Class)  
 
Swimming takes place this term for Year 5 commencing Monday 25th April 
until Friday 29th April 2022, and also Tuesday 3rd May until Monday 9th 
May 2022.  The children will be taken to Gosforth Baths on a coach after 
lunchtime each day. 
 
Your child will need his/her swimming costume in school from Monday until 
Friday as they will be attending over consecutive days.  This is to ensure 
that they receive their full entitlement of swimming required for Primary 
School. 
 
Girls: Full costume, no bikinis, swimming caps for long hair. 
 
Boys: Swimming trunks (above the knee), no Bermuda shorts, optional cap. 
 
Goggles optional. 
 
Each child will need a towel, a bag to carry kit back and forward. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

A Thorpe 

 
Mrs A Thorpe 
Headteacher 
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